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DUKE POWER COM PANY

CH ARLOTTE, N. C. 28242

A. C. THIES 17 o 45 373-4249

SENton Wct PREsioENT December 16, 1981
P=oovcTioN AND TRANSMf SSION

Y N
Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director

fijg#/4Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation g
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ] +

Washington, D. C. 20555 37 kC 7
EO[ggMic ?3-

d Ifgr MAttention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4 9 M. $D

b
Re: McGuire Nuclear Station 14;

Docket No. 50-369

Dear Mr. Denton:

Attachment 1 is a proposed change to the McGuire Nuclear Station, Unit 1,
Facility Operating License, No. NPF-9. The proposed change involves extending
the required implementation dates for two of the NUREG-0737 items contained 11
the McGuire license.

The proposed change ht.s been reviewed and it has been determined that there
are no adverse safety or environmental impacts associated with the proposed
change.

The proposed change is considered to be a Class II amendment pursuant to
10 CFR 170.22. Therefore, enclosed is a check in the amount of $1200.

Very truly yours,

W
A. C. Thies

GAC/jfw
Attachments

cc: Mr. P. R. Bemis Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director

Senior Resident Inspector U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
McGuire Nuclear Station Region II
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